PINKHAM WAY WASTE PLANT

ACT NOW

“I live 5 miles from the plant, along the A13. The smell is not present
all the time, but when it comes it can last for up to five days, it’s
awful, like bad eggs - we have to keep the windows closed”
[Quote from a resident, about a similar, smaller plant in Dagenham]

In 2010, Haringey tried to redesignate the Pinkham Way site as ‘industrial’
and lower its ecological protection — a change that makes it much easier for
the NLWA to construct this colossal waste factory.

Pinkham Way Alliance lawyers showed the planning inspector that Haringey
hadn’t offered sound reasons for making this change - he has agreed, and
ordered the council to run their public consultation about it again.

The consultation is happening now - tell Haringey that changing ecologically
rich woodland on Pinkham Way to an industrial site is not what you want for
your area.

Please add your name to the PWA response to this consultation - let’s
respond with the voices of 1000s of local residents.

Visit our website to find out how you can give us your name - it will take just
a minute or two. The deadline is Thursday 3rd November.

If you prefer, please write your own response to the consultation.
Information about how to do this will also be posted on our website.

www.pinkhamwayalliance.org




PLANNING APPLICATIONS

WHAT DOES ‘ON HOLD’ MEAN?
HAVE HARINGEY BROKEN THEIR WORD?

JULY 19TH - UNEQUIVOCAL PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT FROM HARINGEY
THAT AFTER ‘THEIR INTERVENTION’ THE PW PLANNING APPLICATIONS
WERE ‘ON HOLD’

JULY 21ST - COMMENT FROM PLANNING OFFICIAL THAT, NONETHELESS,
VALIDATION WOULD PROCEED (validation makes sure that all docs are in order
and is the first essential step in the progress of a planning application).
PWA LAWYERS WRITE ASKING FOR CLARIFICATION

OCTOBER 18TH - OVER 12 WEEKS LATER - NO REPLY - VALIDATION
STILL PROCEEDING

WE'VE SENT A LETTER TO THE COUNCIL - TO READ IT, GO TO THE PWA
WEBSITE AND CLICK ON ‘our letter to Haringey’.

DO YOU THINK HARINGEY HAVE
BROKEN THEIR WORD?

PLEASE RAISE THIS WITH YOUR LOCAL COUNCILLORS

We still urgently need funds

Dame Emma Kirkby fundraising concert
at St Andrew’s Church N10 on Sunday 20th November 4pm
buy a ticket or make a donation at www.pinkhamwayalliance.org

send cheque to Pinkham Way Alliance Ltd, Pinkham Way Alliance,
c/o Hollickwood School, Sydney Road London N10 2NL




